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COUNTRIES WE'VE RODE A HARLEY DAVIDSON BOTH Suz EMMA

EURDPE - UNITED KINGDOM. IRELAND. FRANCE. BELIGUM, NETHERLANDS,
LUXEMBOURG.GERMANY, DENMARK, NORWAY, SWITZERLAND, ITALY, AUSTRIA: ™,
CZECH REPUBLIC, HUNGARY, SLOVEMIA '-,.

USA -ILLINDIS, MISSOURI, KANSAS. DKLAHOMA, TEXAS, NEW MEXICD. ARIZONA,
NEVADA, CALIFDRNIA, SOUTH DAKOTA, WYOMING. COLORADD, WISCONSIN, HAWAI
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THE LADIES OF HARLEY NEWSLETTER

We have set up a successful
WhatsApp Group for our LOH
Officers and have found this to be a
very supportive and friendly group.

As is the LOH Officers Facebook
Page. We have all the current LOH
officers in these groups.

If you feel we have missed anyone,
just get in touch and we will add
them too.

Keeping in touch
We were hoping to have a face-to-
face LOH session in April this year
but due to the extensive costs
involved we took the decision to
postpone this. Will be in touch for
next year.

year, we met Emma from HOG Merch and
had a chat with her about designing some
new LOH t shirts for us to buy. We have Instead, we hosted an online session
been in contact with her again via email and  ECEEIEIECLRSIIECEEUCINEY
are waiting on her to get back to us with a to haveﬂ?ne for all LOH officers on

L May 20™ at 7pm. Invites have been
design idea we shared. We hope to be able

sent.

to send you all some images and a link to

the webpage soon. Just a reminder, we are also here for
anyone who feels they would like a
Teams meeting with us to discuss all
things LOH.
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Emma went to Croatiada......

Emma attended the Directors EMEA
meeting in Pula, Croatia ahead of the
H.O.G. European Rally in June. The
purpose of this meeting was for
networking and for as many chapters as

possible to meet up before the rally. T e ﬁ' g g ST
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Everyone was able to visit the rally site
prior to it being set up. Emma reports
that our CEL, Vicki Green, did a fantastic
job at the meeting, with Chapters from all
over EMEA being really impressed by her.
How lucky are we to have her?®

.

Emma really enjoyed speaking with other
directors across Europe, asking about
their rallies and making new friends,
clocking up 2500 miles in 4 and a half days
of riding covering 9 countries. Munich
temperature was -5 but her heated jaclc&t ‘
helped. Celebrating her 30th Birthday * 7
riding home after having 3 birthday cakes
the day before <. What a legend our
Emma is. 4§
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THE LADIES OF HARLEY NEWSLETTER

§mmg Hogsback Chapter LOH = Vicki de Carteret

“I'm Vicki, the new Ladies of Harley Officer for Hogshack Chapter. I've been a member of the Chapter for 4 years, riding pillion
with my husband Chris. I'm really excited to be part of this amazing group of women across the UK and looking forward to
sharing ideas and supporting one another.

Alittle interesting fact about me... | can usually be found singing show tunes while cooking up a storm in the kitchen - | love
musical theatre and simple, tasty home cooked food (and talking about both!)".

ALY

Plymouth Chapter LOH - Bev Bryan
“Hi, Bev here from the Plymouth Chapter.
I have been an LOH officer since November 2024, | do ride but sadly not a Harley. I'm just really starting out and still on a
125, so for now I'm happy to be a pillion. We have a great bunch of ladies in our chapter and it's great spending time with
them.
So far this year | have booked Thunder in the Glens and the Great Western Rumble, if any of our ladies are also attending, |
will try to arrange a meet".

Iceni Chapter LOH - Yvonne Owers
“l didn't get on a bike until | was 48 when | tried being pillion. | decided to give it a go myself and passed my CBT before
Covid and had a 125 to get experience. | even took my test in 2023 aged 52 and insured my Sport Glide 2 hours later.
I've been a HOG member since 2019 and chapter member the same. | met my partner Mike at a brass band, and we still
play. Learning while peri-menopausal not the best plan!
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